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24th June 2015
Dear Parents,

We are writing to advise you of the teaching/staffing arrangements for September 2015 across the school.
Foundation

Miss Berry and Mrs Penfold

Year 1

Miss Parkin

Year 2

Mrs Churchman and Mrs O’Malley

Year 3 and 4

Ms Wainwright, Mrs Ali and Mrs Senior

Year 5 and 6

Mr Meatyard, Miss Barlow and Mr Churchill

Within her role in Senior Leadership, Mrs O’Malley will be timetabled in every year group throughout the week.

Our provision for French with Madame Alani, Music with Mrs Sumner, PE Sport with outside sports providers and Forest School with Chiltern Forest School will continue.

Full timetables will be given at the ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions in September.

County Induction Day is on the 7th July where all the children will visit their new classes and/or schools.  Year 6 will be spending the whole day in their new secondary schools.
If you have any questions, the ideal time to discuss this with us is between 4.45-5.45pm on Thursday 9th July which is in between our drop-in sessions with the commissioning team for the growth of Hughenden Primary and building project. 
We are really looking forward to the 9th July as this is a fantastic opportunity to share our excitement on the proposals for our children.

Yours Sincerely,

Sarah Leighton
Headteacher
Hughenden Primary School


Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley


High Wycombe, Bucks HP14 4LR


Telephone 01494 562501


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk" ��office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk�


_____________________________


Headteacher Sarah Leighton
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